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From second person of front-left, Dr. Isoda, H. (Director of ARENA), Dr. Sato, M. (Director of CRICED), Dr. 
Jeradechakul, W. (Director of SEAMEO). 

 
SEAMEO-University of Tsukuba planning meeting was held on November 24, 2014.  
It was one of the follow-up meeting of SEAMEO-University of Tsukuba International 
Symposium held on February 22, 2014.  
The meeting was implemented by the cooperation of three organizations, International 
Cooperation in Educational Development (CRICED), Alliance for Research on North 
Africa (ARENA). 


